
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 March 22, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Curriculum Materials 
 for Jackson Early Childhood Center 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District purchase 
Creative Curriculum Materials and Resources for use in our infant, two-year old, 
preschool, and Young 5’s classrooms for $31,675.00. This purchase includes print and 
digital materials for teachers, and books and materials for students.  
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
After our Early Childhood Accreditation review, Carol Carignan, Lead Administrator for 
Jackson Center, and her team used our district textbook adoption process to review 
pilot materials.  They recommend a purchase of the Creative Curriculum for preschool, 
infants, toddlers, and two-year old students. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funding for this purchase will come from the Elementary Textbook funds, which 
have been supported through the Wayne County Enhancement Milage monies.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachment 


